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Executive Council  

 

The MASFAA Maine Executive Council is scheduled to meet in person along with membership at the 

MASFAA retreat on June 22, 2022 at the University of Maine Augusta. 

 

Conference  

 

We are still in the planning phases for the 2023 conference. We have had 2 half day in-person/Zoom 

membership meetings with our next one later this month. 

 

Membership  

 

As of June 8, 2022, we have 96 active and 7 associate members or 103 total. We will be invoicing 

membership in October. 

 

Training  

 

Our last two trainings were on Public Service Loan Forgiveness and Neurodiversity. Our training topic on 

the June 22, 2022 MASFAA meeting will be “How were you affected by the last two years of the 

pandemic” in an effort to focus on member wellness as we continue to lose FAA’s in our state to other 

jobs, retirement, etc.  

 

Committees  

 

We are in the beginning stages of assembling a 2023 MASFAA conference committee. Thanks Julie 

Lawton for willing to assist! 

 

Miscellaneous  

 

Polices & Procedures manual is being rewritten as we speak. 

 



Maine lawmakers signed into a law a bill that would prohibit schools from 

withholding transcripts if a student owes $500 or less in debt for 2 year schools 

and $2,500 for four year schools. Story: https://mainebeacon.com/students-

advocates-applaud-new-law-that-bans-withholding-transcripts-over-debt/  

 

  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

William O’Shea 

Date: 6/7/2022  


